
 

From: Patty Langford <patty.langford@gmail.com> on 07/25/2008 11:55:05 AM 

Subject: Regulation AA 

Jul 25, 2008
 

Federal Reserve Board Email comments
 

Dear Email comments,
 

credit companies have run amuck and must have regulations to prevent
 
their greed from squeezing the general population.
 

.
 

Sincerely,
 

Ms. Patty Langford
 
1445 N Hill St 
Tatum, TX 75691-1731 


